
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GDPR 
If you haven't returned your forms yet please do ASAP. 
Moving forward it is going to be very difficult for us to 
put on photo slideshows following events such as 
Whitwell if we have not had consent for everyone. If 
there are things you've not agreed to, but are unsure 
what they entail, please see your class teacher. 
 

Queen’s Hill Development Programme 
 
Some parents have asked what QHDP is. This is the 
Queen's Hill Development Programme. Mrs White and 
Mrs Moore are our QHDP facilitators. They work with 
every teacher to improve their practice. It involves them 
filming the teacher delivering a lesson, which is then 
watched and discussed by the teacher and the 
facilitator. From this, they decide what area of 
Engagement, Feedback or Challenge the teacher needs to 
research and improve. The film is not shared with anyone 
else. It's really important that things like this can 
continue to help our teachers to be the best they can for 
your children. If you haven't given consent and would now 
like to, please ask the office to amend your form.  
 

 

 


